
 FCC ID Change Request Letter

April 21, 2022

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
AUTHORIZATION AND EVALUATION DIVISION
7435 OAKLAND MILLS ROAD
COLUMBIA, MD 21046

We, the undersigned hereby declare, that the following radio equipment:

Applicant : Guangdong OPPO Mobile Telecommunications Corp.

FCC ID : R9C-CPH2385

is electrically equal to the original equipment:

Applicant : Guangdong OPPO Mobile Telecommunications Corp.
FCC ID : R9C-CPH2387
Date of Grant: 04/21/2022

We intend to market the above referenced product under our own FCC ID: R9C-CPH2387. 
Except model name, and FCC ID number change, the EUT are electronically/electrically 
identical to the original equipment and that the original test results continue to be representative 
of and applicable to it.

BEST REGARDS,

Guangdong OPPO Mobile Telecommunications Corp. 

Print name: Xiongbo 
Title: Manager 
Guangdong OPPO Mobile Telecommunications Corp. 




